
SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL 

The Meeting of The Joint Burial Board Committee 

Tuesday 8th February 2022 

 

43/21/22 TO RECEIVE A REPORT AND CONSIDER SUPPORTING THE 
FIREFIGHTERS GRAVES AT ST STEPHENS CHURCH 
 
Assistant Service Delivery Manager arrived at the meeting. 
 
It was proposed by Councillor B Samuels, seconded by Councillor Dent 
and RESOLVED that the Joint Burial Board Committee give their blessing 
to the notion subject to the appropriate permissions from the diocese for 
St Stephens Churchyard. 
 
 

 


